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Blue Ribbon Commission on Ethics and Accountability 
Tuesday, August 30, 2022 

5:30-8:30 p.m. 
 

Meeting will be held via Zoom 
Preregistration is required via the link below 

https://ubalt.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_-nJ38DHgQtaLqyxsIIgstQ  
 

Agenda 
 
 

1) Welcome 
• Rev. William Johnson, Commission Chair 

 
2) Review of Minutes of the Previous Meeting 

• Rev. William Johnson, Commission Chair 
 

3) Report on Findings of Ethical Climate Survey 
• Ann Cotten, Schaefer Center for Public Policy 

 
4) Report on Findings of Best Practices Research 

• Sarah Ficenec, Schaefer Center for Public Policy 
 

5) Subcommittee Update 
• Rev. William Johnson, Commission Chair 
 

6) Commission Business  
• Rev. William Johnson, Commission Chair 

 
7) Adjournment 

• Rev. William Johnson, Commission Chair 
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